
From: Dan Peek [Dan.Peek@3abn.org] 
Sent: Wednesday, June 23, 2010 10:27 AM 
To: Melvin Collins; Moses Primo 
Subject: RE: 20100602AIS and 20100601AIU 
Hi Melvin, 
 
Please dismiss 20100112ADQ and 20100113AAN and grant the companion channels. We need 
to move off low band VHF. 
 
Thanks a lot, 
 
Dan 
 

 
From: Melvin Collins [mailto:Melvin.Collins@fcc.gov]  
Sent: Wednesday, June 23, 2010 9:09 AM 
To: Moses Primo; Dan Peek 
Subject: 20100602AIS 
 

The station associated with the above subject application already has a flash cut permit.  A 
station can not have both a flash cut and a companion channel.  If they want this companion 
channel application we will cancel the flash cut permit.  If they want to keep the flash cut permit 
we will dismiss the companion channel application.  Please let me know their choice.  Melvin 


